
Dear Oregon legislators, 
 
I am writing to ask that you oppose HB 2001.  The broad scale rezoning of our single family 
neighborhoods will cause immeasurable potential damage to the quality of life and substantial financial 
investments your existing voters have made in their homes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mat Millenbach 
3045 NE 50th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97213 
 


